January 6, 2023, 7:00 p.m. 
St. John the Baptist Liturgy Committee Meeting 


Present:  Theresa Sundstrom, Erin Moeller, Fr. Andrew, Julie Broulik, Tracey Louwagie

The meeting opened with prayer at 7 p.m.


The Committee discussed:

Advent/Christmas feedback: Masses were well attended, especially Christmas Eve. Father would like to continue the tradition of having a family present Baby Jesus in the Nativity at Christmas Eve Mass. We brainstormed ways to bring those who typically only attend Mass on Christmas back to Mass regularly.

Tim Francis Presentation: The Committee will begin promoting it more in the new year!
      -Info will be in the weekly bulletin
      -Erin is working on an Ad for KMMK 88.7 Catholic Radio to begin airing soon
      -Tracey will hang up flyers on the doors
      -Erin has offered to promote it at Springville/Sacred Heart
      -Tracey has offered to promote it to the High School students
      -Amanda Rhomberg will be creating/promoting a Facebook Event
      -Tracey will be inviting/emailing other local parishes 
      -Theresa will contact Tim to discuss audio

The Committee also discussed the meal to follow the Sunday night presentation. The church will supply       
the Maidrites and volunteers will bring the sides/desserts. Childcare will also be provided. Tracey will contact Natalie Klostermann to discuss these items.

Lent 2023: Briefly discussed Ash Wednesday which is February 22, 2023.  Mass times TBD. 

Father Andrew also asked we keep his Mom in our prayers. 

The meeting adjourned with a Hail Mary at 8:10 p.m. Next meeting is February 22, 2023 @ 7 p.m.

